
ECOSOC Decision 2002/287 
 

Secretariat of the Permanent Forum on Indigenous 
Issues 
 
 

 At its 40th plenary meeting, on 25 July 2002, the Economic and 
Social Council requested the Secretary-General to submit proposals to 
the General Assembly at its fifty-seventh session concerning the 
provision of adequate resources to support the secretariat unit of the 
Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues. 

 


